
SUFC Registration Refund Policy

Strathroy United FC will refund registration fees as explained in the attached form and may consider refund
requests not meeting the criteria set out thereon if deemed a special circumstance.

1. Registration refund requests must be forwarded, in writing, to
strathroyunitedfc@gmail.com to the attention of the Strathroy United FC Registrar.

2. If received, the Uniform must be returned to the Club before a refund will be considered.

3. Unless the refund request is considered a special circumstance, the Registrar will approve
the registration refund and forward the necessary information to the Treasurer.

4. If the registration refund request is deemed a special circumstance, the request will be brought
before the Board of Directors/Registration Committee of Strathroy United FC for approval. The
decision of the Board of Directors/Registration Committee will be final and without precedent.

5. If, for any reason, a player is cut from a Competitive (Rep) team, they will be entitled to be
refunded in full, or for any difference in the registration fee amount should they choose to register
with our Local League Program.

6. Full Refunds will be given if requested on or before March 31.

7. A refund of 50% of the registration fee will be given if requested during the month of April.

8. No refunds will be issued for requests made on or after May 1 unless deemed a special
circumstance.

Strathroy United FC will be the leader in Soccer Development in our Community by providing above average programming,
as determined by its membership, in the areas of player, coach and referee advancement.
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